
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY TWO OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. DAY ONE YESTERDAY GOT OFF TO A 

SLOW START. WHICH IS NOT SURPRISING GIVEN THAT IT WAS A TUESDAY AND FOR 

WHATEVER REASON WE DON’T NORMALLY GET MUCH MAIL ON A TUESDAY. WE DID GET 

A COUPLE EMAILS I CAN SHARE WITH YOU. 

[CRANDON - ETHEL]  Good Morning. I have to write this while I'm listening to you this morning or I 

will forget. WRVM is my morning wake up routine. I am the proud grandma of the most beautiful 8 year 

old girl who started school this morning. Since the schools were closed in March I have been her teacher 

and child care provider since she was 6 weeks old. She and I enjoy listening to Christian music and 

programs. Your station provides so much toward the goals of raising a God loving child. Please keep up the 

good work.  

[PEMBINE – DAVID] Good morning Mike and staff. I thought I better get this over with so I'm not feeling 

guilty every time I hear, "Have we gotten your letter yet?" This has been a very difficult time. Through it 

all, you and the staff have been there with words of encouragement and programs of encouragement.  The 

LORD is using all of you greatly. 

My wife and I are looking forward to attending the concert on the 25th.  But most of all, we're looking 

forward to the Mackinaw Island bus trip. One major disappointment I have is not being able to hear Cal 

Thomas' commentaries.   

The Bible verse I have been focusing on through this time has been Philippians 1:6, "HE who began a good 

work in you shall complete it unto the day of CHRIST JESUS."  Even in this time, The LORD is still at 

work in each of us to do a great work not just in us but through us. 

SPEAKING OF THE SEPTEMBER 25TH CONCERT WITH TRIUMPHANT QT. LET ME 

ENCOURAGE YOU TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS IN ADVANCE AND NOT WAIT TO 

PURCHASE THEM AT THE DOOR. IF WE DO NOT SELL ENOUGH TICKETS IN ADVANCE THE 

CONCERT MAY NEED TO BE CANCELLED OR POSTPONED. TICKETS ARE $20 AND CAN BE 

PURCHASED ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING WRVM AT 920-842-2900. FOR THOSE 

WITH COVID CONCERNS, THE AUDITORIUM SEATS 900 SO SOCIAL DISTANCING WILL NOT 

BE A PROBLEM. MASKS ARE OPTIONAL BUT WE WILL BE CHECKING TEMPERATURES AT 

THE DOOR. WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE. AND WE HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING 

LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


